
STUDENT-LED  CONFERENCES   Thank-you for attend-ing our first-ever stu-dent-led conferences! We had the best turn-out we have ever had with over 96% of fami-lies in attendance.  WOW! It is great to know you have such interest in your child’s achievement.  THANK-YOU!  A new format brings around changes. If you are still looking to have a private con-versation to discuss is-sues/concerns/progress with your child’s teacher that were not addressed during your SLC, please don’t hesitate to con-tact the school to either discuss over the phone or in person.  A big thank-you to our Grade 7 & 8 students and par-ents who ran a very successful bake sale which raised over $600.00 for their Edu-cational Trip. Thank you for your support!   

CHRISTMAS CONCERT We would like to invite you to our annual Christmas concert which is scheduled for Wednesday December 19th at 12:30.  We would ask that you bring either a non-perishable food item or  a donation for our local food bank.  Our show will be less than one hour, so perhaps you can take your lunch from 12:30-1:30 so that you can join us for this special event.  “MOVEMBER” The staff and students have been raising money for “movember” which supports male cancers including pros-tate cancer.  The staff have had special lunches which have raised nearly $200.00.  The students had the opportunity to have a moustache for a day on November 23rd.  Stu-dents who are inter-ested in donating $1.00 

this Friday, will have the opportunity to wear a hat all day in school.  Thank you for your support.  ADVENT Each Monday, our school community will come together to cele-brate the four weeks of Advent in the gym 20 minutes through song, reflection and prayer.  If you are free, you are more than welcome to join us at 9:00 each Monday until Christ-mas.  CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS The last day of school before Christmas will be Friday, December 21st.  Students are in-vited to wear their pa-jamas on this day.  School will resume on Monday, January 7th 2013.   
Don’t forget to ensure 
your child is dressed 
for the weather: hat, 
mitts, snow pants, etc. 
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Upcoming St. Patrick 
School Events: 

Nov. 28 
Volleyball tournament @ 
Cite 
 
Nov. 29 
Mass @ 9:00 
 
Nov. 30 
-Pasta/coffee sale orders due 
-Pizza day today 
 
Dec. 5 
-Confirmation breakfast with 
Father Sauve @ 9:00 (Gr. 7 
students) 
 
Dec. 11 
Father Sauve classroom visits 
 
Dec. 12 
-Gr. 4-8 reconciliation 
-Singing at the Manor 1:30 
 
Dec. 17 
Immunizations 
 
Dec. 18 
Christmas concert for stu-
dents @ 12:30 
 
Dec. 19 
Christmas concert for par-
ents & community @ 12:30. 
Non-perishable food item 
OR donation for food bank. 
 
Dec. 20 
Christmas Mass @ 9:00 
 
Dec. 21 
Last day of school before 
Christmas holidays. Wear 
your pajamas! 
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